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 At its 40th plenary meeting, on 25 July 2002, the Economic and 
Social Council requested the Secretary-General to make available the 
information requested in paragraph (e) of its decision 2001/316 of 26 
July 2001 at least six weeks before its substantive session of 2003, 
without prejudging any outcome, in order for the Council to conclude at 
that substantive session the review of all existing mechanisms, 
procedures and programmes within the United Nations concerning 
indigenous issues, including the Working Group on Indigenous 
Populations, with a view to rationalizing activities, avoiding duplication 
and overlap, and promoting effectiveness. 

 


